THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

December 16, 1940

Dr. F. C. Allen 105 Robinson Gymnasium

My dear Dr. Allen:

Enclosed are the two dollars' worth of the Tuberculosis Association Christmas seals which you wanted.

Your contribution is appreciated very much, indeed, and I am sure I do not need to tell you of the work which the Association is doing in Douglas County. You will be interested to know, of course, that seventy-five per cent of this money stays right here in Douglas County.

You may make your check to the Douglas County Tuberculosis Association and send it to me in the campus mail at your convenience.

I am, of course, adding your name to Dr. Elbel's list.

Sincerely yours,

Mateel Rich

Chairman, K. U. Drive